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From: Philip Reese
Sent: 27 February 2017 10:31
To: Nicola Laszlo
Subject: FW: Bourton Neighbourhood Plan Consultation

FYI 
 
Regards, 
 
Philip Reese 
 

From: Stephen Baimbridge   
Sent: 24 February 2017 11:38 
To: PlanningPolicy NDDC 
Subject: Bourton Neighbourhood Plan Consultation 
 
Dear Nicola Laszlo, 
 
Thank you for your email of 20 February 2017 consulting South Somerset District Council in relation to the above 
neighbourhood plan. 
 
Having read and duly considered the content of the plan, the district council wish to make no comment. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any queries. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Stephen 
 
Stephen Baimbridge 
Policy Planner 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
This communication is intended solely for the person (s) or organisation to whom it is addressed. It may 
contain privileged and confidential information and if you are not the intended recipient (s), you must not 
copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the 
sender. Individuals are advised that by replying to, or sending an e-mail message to South Somerset District 
Council, you accept that you have no explicit or implicit expectation of privacy and that emails may be 
disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. In line with Council Policy, any e-mail messages 
(and attachments) transmitted over the Council's network may be subject to scrutiny, monitoring and 
recording. You must carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any attachments/documents as the 
Council will not accept any liability for any viruses they may contain.  




